
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
Year 6 historical tour of Driffield, which was cancelled for most classes due to the weather, 
has been rearranged for the following dates: 
 

6B and 6H - Thursday 12th April  
6M - Friday 13th April  
6FR will go at a later date to be arranged 

 
The tours will take place during the normal school day. Children will need sensible shoes 
for walking in and a waterproof coat with a hood. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Mudd 
Year 6 co-ordinator 
 
 

 
 
 

 


